
	
	

FAQs 
 
GBYFC Mission Statement   
We are a Christ centered youth football and cheer program committed to teaching the 
fundamentals of football and cheer and the values associated with positive character, 
discipline, excellence and teamwork.  
 
Do you need to attend a Grace Brethren school to be a part of the football or 
cheer program? 
No, we are a youth sports league and anyone is welcome to be a part of it.  
 
How can I register? 
You can register online with a card or at one our registration events by check or cash.  
 
What kind of paperwork is required? 
Every player and cheerleader must complete a Player Contract and have a Physical 
Form completed by a doctor. All forms must be turned in on or before the first day of 
practice. If it is your first time playing with us, an original Birth Certificate is required by 
GCYFL and will be returned after weigh ins.  
 
What is the practice schedule like? 
The first few weeks of practice will be Monday–Friday in the evening. Times are usually 
between 5 and 7:30 depending on the coaching staff’s availability. Your coach and team 
manager will communicate that to you. After the first few weeks, teams will usually 
practice 3 times a week. Practices will usually be held at Grace Brethren High School 
unless otherwise communicated by your coach or team manager.  
 
When are games? 
Games are on Saturdays and times can range from 8 am into the evenings. Game 
schedules are put together by the GCYFL board.  



 
Where are games?  
We are a part of the GCYFL. If you would like to check out the other teams in our 
organization, you can visit GCYFL.com. The farthest we should be traveling is between 
Ventura and Acton.  
 
Where are home games? 
Our home games are at Grace Brethren Middle/High School, 1350 Cherry Ave., Simi 
Valley 93065. 
 
 
 
 


